
The Marsha Hutcherson George Endowed Scholarship 
 

The Marsha Hutcherson George Scholarship is endowed in memory of the late 
Marsha Hutcherson George in order to perpetuate the program and legacy of the 
Flying Queens. Marsha will be remembered as a longtime family sponsor, avid fan, 
and booster of the Hutcherson Flying Queens. Marsha attended every home game, 
coordinated the Queens Court Hospitality Room, and worked every Queens Classic 
Tournament. She was twice honored with the Roy C. McClung Service Award.  
 
Marsha had a strong loyalty to the Hutcherson Flying Queens that began in 1950 
and continued until her death in 2006. Marsha always said she was blessed to be 
associated with Wayland Baptist University and the Flying Queens.  
 




